3rd Grade Teachers
Millburn Elementary
18850 Millburn Rd.
Wadsworth, Ill.
60083

Dear Nan,
I want to thank you and your unbelievable staff for a wonderful

experience at Ryerson Woods. From the start, Dee was very helpful and
patient with us while setting up the date, program and details of the
trip. The other volunteers each day were very knowledgeable, flexible,
and engaging. The students all learned so much about the Web of Life
and Predators and Prey. We would also like to extend are gratitude to
the Merrick Family for their generous donation towards this program.
We look forward to returning to Ryerson in the future.

Sincerely,

Third Grade Teachers Millburn School District #24



